
Home >  News and media >  PHI circulars

PHI 13/24 –
Information webinar:
Prescribed List
publication and
distribution process
Information webinar on proposed
improvements to the Prescribed List
publication and distribution process.
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PHI announcement

Health sector

We invite stakeholders to attend an information webinar to learn about
the proposed improvements, and our proposed implementation and
transition plan. Stakeholders will be able to ask questions and provide
feedback during the webinar.

Register for the webinar.
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